
MMASSASS  IINTENTIONSNTENTIONS  FORFOR  THETHE  COMINGCOMING  WWEEKEEK  

SATURDAY 9TH JANUARY 
700 p.m. Tom Egan 
  Liam Shorten  
  [Months Mind 
 
SUNDAY  10TH JANUARY 
9.00 a.m. Edward O’Brien 
  Sarah O’Brien 
  Vincent O’Brien 
10.00 a.m. Tommy 
Murphy 
11.00 a.m. Aodhagán 
Brioscú 
12.30 p.m. Shortt Family 

          PARISH OFFICE HOURS  
MONDAY TO THURSDAY:    9.30 A.M. to 12.30 P.M.;  3.00 P.M. to  5.00 

P.M.   
  FRIDAY:  9.30 A.M. to  3.00 P.M.    TEL. 4941204,  FAX.  4946842 

email: presbytery@knocklyonparish.com;    
www.knocklyonparish.com 

CHURCH SHOP:   
 Monday to Friday after 10.00 a.m. Mass;  SUNDAY:  after 10.00 a.m., 

                   MMASSASS  TTIMESIMES  
Monday Monday --  Saturday Saturday   

10.00 a.m. and 7.00 p.m. 
Sunday Sunday   

9.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.,  
12.30 p.m. and 7.00 p.m. 

  
    

  
  

MONDAY 11TH JANUARY 
10.00 a.m. Edward Doo-
ley [M.M.] 
TUESDAY 12TH JANUARY 
7.00 p.m.  Michael Basquel 
WED.  13TH JANUARY 
10.00 a.m.  Benny Cox 
   Lily Cox 
7.00 p.m. Concepta Conaty
  
THURSDAY 14TH JANUARY 
7.00 p.m.   Fr. Martin Far-
ragher 
                      O. 
Carm. KNOCKLYON NEWS 

The deadline for the January/
February Issue of the Knocklyon 
News is Sunday 17th January. 

SERVICE TO ELDERLY PEOPLE 
If you know of any elderly 
person in need of assistance 
owing to the inclement weather 
conditions, please contact 
Gemma, 085 1237316, Order of 
Malta, Templeogue. 

THE OUTDOOR COLLECTION this 
weekend is in aid of the local 
conference of St. Vincent de 
Paul. 

THE LITURGY & SPIRITUALITY GROUP 
meet on Wednesday 13th 
Janaury at 8.00 p.m. in the IONA 
Centre. 

THE KNOCKLYON HISTORY SOCIETY 
hosts an illustrated talk on 
‘SÉAN KEATING’ on Wednesday 
13th January at 7.45 p.m. in 
the IONA Centre. Speaker: Dr. 
Eimear O’Connor. 

KNOCKLYON ACTIVE RETIREMENT 
ASSOCIATION [K.A.R.A.] - will 
resume on Tuesday 19th 
January and not on Tuesday 
12th - owing to the severe 
weather conditions. 

St. Colmcille’s Snr. & Jnr., St. Colmcille’s Community and 
Gaelscoil Chnoc Liamhna will re-open on Monday 11th January 
2010. 
 
 Parents are advised that in the event of further inclement  
weather conditions on Monday, due diligence should be exercised 
regarding their children’s safety. Appropriate footwear should be 
worn, motor vehicles should not be brought into the school 
campus and it may be advisable for parents to arrange adult 
supervision for their children’s journey to and from school. 
 
 Please be advised also that approach road and footpaths 
adjacent to the schools are not in good condition and extreme 
care may be required on Monday. 


